December 17, 2012

Hi Decklin, thank you for your Plan of Action and Fire Prevention approves. Please contact our office when the fire doors are installed so that we may do the reinspection and clear the violations. Thanks and any questions please let me know.

John

 

John Martell

Portland Fire Department

Fire Prevention Bureau

874-8400

>>> DM <deckm2001@yahoo.com> 12/13/2012 3:50 PM >>>

Dear Portland Fire Department, and John Martell,

 

Per my discussion with John Martell yesterday, I am sending this email confirmation.

 

89 Salem Street

Portland ME 04102

 

Plan of Action, as discussed and agreed upon:

 

1. Complete door trim for Second Floor rear door in the next 30days.

 

2. Install three fire doors prior to December 31st, 2013.

 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to speak with and work with me in regards to this matter.

 

